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Dear Ms. Jones: 

On April 16, 2018, the Commission received a request from the Alutiiq Power Company 
(ALUTIIQ) to extend filing its 2017 Power Cost Equalization (PCE) annual report from 
April 30, 2018 to June 29, 2018.1 

ALUTIIQ advised it needs the assistance of its Accountant and she is currently busy due 
to tax season. The Commission reviewed the request and determined that an extension 
should be granted in filing its 2017 PCE annual report. Please note that the failure to file 
by June 29,2018, may result in suspension from participation in the PCE program.2 

ALUTIIQ's attention to the preparation of a complete and accurate report is appreciated. 
If ALUTIIQ has any questions regarding the contents of this Letter Order, please contact 
Brenda Cox, Utility Financial Analyst at (907) 263-2131. 

BY DIRECTION OF THE COMMISSION 

Sincerely, 

REGULATORY CO~SSION OF ALASKA 

Ju~f~~' JiL-
Finance Section Supervisor 

1 See 2017 Annual Report Extension Request. 
2 In accordance with the provisions of 3 MC 107.240(9), failure to file the annual report by the specified 

due date may result in the suspension of further PCE payments. 
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